
Corstorphine/Murrayfield  by
election  –  Labour’s  Parker
writes to the First Minister

Richard Parker, the Scottish Labour
candidate in the March by election
has written to the First Minister
and the Education Secretary about
education spending.
Mr Parker said he wants to bring to their attention the fact
that  schools  are  one  community  and  the  government  must
safeguard all education spending.
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McAdam www.martinmcadam.com
I have just written to @NicolaSturgeon and @S_A_Somerville to
bring to their attention that our Schools are one community
and that a cut to one service is a cut to all.

The government must go further than just protecting teaching
jobs,  it  must  safeguard  all  Education  spending.
pic.twitter.com/GNhqqscBcT

—  Richard  Parker  for  Corstorphine-Murrayfield  (@RP4CM)
January 29, 2023
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